
F E B U R A R Y ,  2 0 2 2  |  I S S U E  4

TOP STORIES
Inclusion Calendar
Black and Global
Studies
The GrapeVine

Insight: Allyship

CONTACT US
jedi@wlv.ac.uk
@JEDIwlv
wlv.ac.uk/jedi

INCLUSION CALENDAR
Our JEDI Inclusion Calendar provides everyone within our
learning community access to information on important
religious, cultural and international events throughout the year.

Our inclusion calendar includes a list of important dates,
awareness-raising days, and events to support our commitment
to Social Justice, Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion to truly reflect
our diverse population at the University of Wolverhampton.
It is our collective responsibility to ensure that all staff, students,
and visitors are welcomed and appreciated.

You can download a copy or view the web-based version of the
Inclusion Calendar on the JEDI website.

This is not an exhaustive list; if you'd like us to add your event or
if any dates are missing from our calendar, please let us know
at jedi@wlv.ac.uk We update the calendar regularly, we will be
communicating updates through our JEDI Newsletter. 

https://www.wlv.ac.uk/media/departments/faculty-of-arts-business-and-social-science/images/jedi/Inclusion-Calendar-2022-v1.1.pdf
mailto:jedi@wlv.ac.uk
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BLACK AND GLOBAL STUDIES

The Black and Global Module has been going really well this semester as we have
explored Love, Self-Care and our Bodies and how they all play key roles in helping build
resistance to overcome racial trauma. 

This module is a safe space for our Black and Global Majority students. If you are a
student and would like to attend the module please contact us. If you are a member of
staff, we can emphasise enough how useful these workshops are for our Black and
Global Majority students.  

During March the workshops will run online via Teams, if you would like access to the
Canvas Topic, please contact us: jedi@wlv.ac.uk

Every Thursday 1 pm starting w/c 31/01/22
Open exclusively to our Black and Global Majority Students

THE GRAPEVINE

Our Critical Conversation Cafes are an open and informal space, and a real opportunity
to facilitate stimulating debate, critical reflection and awareness whilst discussing a
range of topics led by participants. In February, we explored White Allyship and asked is
it working or is it simply performative? These conversations are thought-provoking and
powerful, if you would like to attend please provisionally put this date and time in your
diary and we will be sending out invites to everyone on our mailing list.  

If you would like to host a future café, we want to hear from you!

Upcoming Café: 31st March, 1 pm
Critical Conversation Café - Open to all staff and students

Insight: What can you do to improve your allyship?

Listen
Listen to what Black and Global Majority people are saying. Check-in on
your Black and Global Majority friends, family and colleagues and ask
what you can do to support them

Boost the voices of Black and Global Majority people
On social media, share threads/posts with donation links and resources
and ways to support.

Educate yourself
Do your own research and do not ask or expect Black and Global Majority
people to educate you. The JEDI website has some great resources to help
on this journey.

Acknowledge your privilege
Understand that you have a privilege and think about how you can use
this privilege to make change and educate others in your community.


